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Sierra Club California Applauds Support from Senators Boxer and Feinstein on  

Climate Change Legislation  

 

SACRAMENTO – U.S. Senators Barbara Boxer and Dianne Feinstein today issued an open 

letter to the California State Assembly urging its members to support landmark climate 

legislation, SB 350 and SB 32. Both measures have already been passed by the California State 

Senate and await consideration by the Assembly.  

 

Kathryn Phillips, director of Sierra Club California issued the following: 

 

"It’s great that Senator Boxer and Senator Feinstein have endorsed the climate bills. Their voices 

will help move some state legislators to do the right thing. 

"Californians know that we need clean energy and clean air in this state, and the two bills, SB 

350 and SB 32, will move us closer to achieving those. Plus the bills will help us all tackle and 

reduce the effects of climate change. 

"It's gratifying that--despite the lies about these bills that have been forwarded by oil companies-

-so many leaders have stepped forward to support SB 350 and SB 32." 

 

Sierra Club California is the legislative and regulatory advocacy arm of the 13 Sierra Club 

chapters in California, representing more than 380,000 members and supporters statewide. 
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